Date:
December 6, 2011

To:
Mayor Flury, Vice Mayor Grace, Commission Castro, Commissioner Duke, and Commissioner McElyea

From:
Robert Baldwin, City Manager

Subject:
Renewal of CLD & Associates, LLC Contract for Legislative Services

Carol Dunkin’s firm CLD & Associates, LLC has offered a renewal of the current legislative consulting services contract at the same rate of $36,000 per year.

I recommend the City Commission approve the renewal of the agreement.

